
The Ramblers - St Andrews & N.E. Fife Group 

Twelve members from the St. Andrews group and one visitor from 
Livingston gathered at the North car park in Blairadam forest to go on a 
6.5-mile walk through the paths and trails of the forest. After a quite hilly 
start we sat down to enjoy a short drink stop before carrying on up to the 
top road which takes you out onto the B road from Cleish to Dunfermline. 
During our walk along the top road we encountered a 
couple of noisy Labradors who seemed to like the 
sound of their own voices, but once we had all gathered 

beside them they soon quietened down - just ‘big softies’ according to 
their dog-walker. After meeting the B road we headed down towards the 
middle road leading back towards the car park, and during our walk down 
the hill we sat beside the road to have our lunch. After returning to our 
cars we headed to Lochend farm shop for post-walk refreshments, which 
were very much needed after walking in full sun during most of the walk. 
 
Our next walk is on Saturday 26th July, a 6.5-mile walk at North Queensferry on paths 

and tracks following the Fife Coastal path beneath the road bridge and Queensferry 

Crossing to St Margaret’s Marsh, returning via the Pilgrim Way. All of our walks are 

open to guests who would like to try out The Ramblers, and full details can be found 

on our website www.standrewsnefiferamblers.com 

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.standrewsnefiferamblers.com/

